
CWPC meeting 13th November 2023 

 

Tree Warden Scheme  

 

CWPC recently received information about the recently relaunched tree warden scheme.  

 

Further information about the scheme can be found here;  

Trees and woodland in Wiltshire - Wiltshire Council 

 

An individual has put his name forward to be a tree warden in the locality and we have been asked if 

we accept the nomination.  

 

The information was circulated to all councillors and I received a number of supportive responses.  

 

I therefore confirmed with Wiltshire council that we supported the appointment, but this decision 

needed to be confirmed in a full council meeting.  

 

Recommendation; That Calne Without Parish Council resolve to accept the appointment of Rich 

Murphy as a tree warden. 

 

Katherine Checchia 

Parish Clerk  

November 2nd 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/trees-and-woodland-in-wiltshire


 

 



 


